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I am asking today that you reconsider your decision to have real estate firms compare their telephone lists against the
Do Not Call Registry once a month. I am the owner of a small real estate firm in Huron, SD with 4 realtors and 1
secretary. It would require an additional cost and labor burden for me to have to make my staff do this comparison that
often, when in our area, every three months should be sufficient. We do not have the turn over of people into and out
of the area that a large city would. Please take this into consideration when making your decision. Thank You.

Mr. SprecherSteve
Ace Realty & Auction
South Dakota
United States
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